
 

Happy Holidays from the Principal’s Office 

 

Where in the world did this semester go to?  Before you know it we will be preparing for semester tests and the beginning of sec-

ond semester.  Congratulations to both the Volleyball and Football teams for very successful seasons.  You should be very proud 

of your accomplishments.  Good Luck to the Basketball teams and Wrestlers as you begin your seasons.   

 

Upcoming Events: 

 November 20th: FKC One-Act @ Holdrege 8 AM (Overton performs @ 11:00) 

 November 21st: 2:30 Dismissal 

 November 22nd & 23rd: NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Break 

 November 27th: Winter Sports Pictures @ 1:30 PM 

 November 27th: Financial Aid/FAFSA Parent Meeting at 6 PM in Room 303 

 November 28th: One-Act Districts @ Cambridge 

 November 29th: BB @ Arapahoe 3:30/5:30/7:00 PM  

 November 30th: BB vs. Loomis 4:30/6:00/7:30 PM (Parent’s Night BB @ WR between the Varsity Games) 

 December 1st: WR @ Broken Bow Invite 9:30 AM 

 December 1st: Dollars for Scholars 3-on-3 Tourney 9 AM 

 December 4th: JHBB vs. SEM 12:30 

 December 6th: K-6 Holiday Concert 7:00 PM 

 December 7th: BB vs. Axtell 4:45/6:30/8:00 PM 

 December 8th: WR @ Merna Invite 10 AM 

 December 8th: ACT @ Overton  

 December 10th: School Board Meeting 7:30 PM 

 December 11th: BB @ Anselmo-Merna 4/5:30/7 PM (NOTE DATE CHANGE FROM 12/15) 

 December 13th: 7-12 Holiday Concert 7:30 PM 

 

Parent Surveys:   

In the very near future, parents should receive an email inviting you to complete a survey to help the school with our school im-

provement process.  Thank you for giving up your time to complete these.  The survey will be online and also available in paper 

form.  We thank you for your honesty in your responses to the questions.   

 

Lunch Balances:   

As the semester begins to wind down I would like to remind parents to stay current on their child’s lunch balance.  We would like 

to have all families caught up and current by January.  If you have questions about your child’s lunch balance you can check the 

balance on Powerschool or contact Kristi at school to get the balance.  Thank you for your help in keeping your child’s lunch bal-

ance current.   

 

Reminders for Students: 

As we begin Basketball games, please remember that students are not allowed to leave the game after you have arrived.  If you do 

leave, you will not be able to re-enter the building.  Remember to dress appropriately for the weather as we move in the winter 

months.  Hats and gloves are a necessity when it gets colder.  Remember to try your best throughout the remainder of the semester 

and through next semester.   

 

Educationally yours, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Brian Fleischman, Principal 

308-987-2424 x206 

bfleisch@esu10.org  
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   On November 7, 2012 we had our last Student Council meeting. While at the meeting, we 

discussed the Senior Citizen Dinner. The dinner is set to happen on November 19. Members 

of Student Council will help with this dinner. Student Council also discussed the mainte-

nance of the pop machines and overall continued success of the pledg  

  Kendra Halley, Public Relations 

Student Council 

 

         The Overton Early Learning 

Center brought the children to the 

school for a Halloween tour .  We 

enjoyed seeing them all dressed up 

and they loved showing us what 

they were going to be for Hallow-

een.   They are always eager to talk 

and play when they visit the school.  

This is a great opportunity for the 

children to become familiar with the 

school and staff.   

 

 

OVERTON EARLY LEARNING CENTER 







MEET THE TEACHER 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself!  My name is Cindy Klepper and I 

am the Business teacher, yearbook sponsor, and FBLA adviser at Overton Public School.  I 

have had the pleasure of meeting some parents and community members already and I am 

very excited to continue meeting more! 

 

I grew up a few miles outside of Wahoo, NE on a farm and went to Bishop Neumann High 

School in Wahoo.  I have a younger brother, Bernie, and a younger sister, Felicia.  Bernie 

farms with my dad around the Wahoo area and Felicia is attending Hastings College to major 

in Journalism/Advertising.  After high school, I attended UNL and majored in Business Ad-

ministration.  I received my bachelor’s degree in four years and decided that I wanted to go 

back to school right away to obtain my teaching certificate.  My high school business teacher 

had a huge influence on me in high school and into college and I realized I wanted to become 

a teacher so I could help influence young lives, much as he did with me.  Therefore, I took 

education/teaching classes at UNL for an additional two years, which included a semester of 

student teaching in Lincoln Public Schools, in order to earn my teaching certificate. 

 

I’ve previously taught at Wood River and Cambridge, as well substitute taught at several 

schools around the Kearney area, including Overton.  I got married on July 21st to Andy 

Klepper, who is the business teacher at Axtell High School.  In our free time, we like to take 

our two dogs on walks, watch Husker football, and play all kinds of card and board games.  I 

also enjoy cooking, sewing, and doing craft projects around the house. 

 

I am very excited for my first year at Overton and look forward to many more exciting years 

to come!  One of the new things I have done this year is started a FBLA (Future Business 

Leaders of America) Chapter at Overton for the first time.  I am very enthusiastic about this 

organization because I think it helps bring new and different opportunities to students that 

will benefit them for many years!  I have also been busy learning the ropes of Journalism/

Yearbook, since I have not previously sponsored it, and I can say that is another extracurricu-

lar activity I am really enjoying! 

 

I am so glad that I am able to get to know the students, parents, and staff at Overton this year 

and be a part of such a great community!  If you ever have any questions, comments, or con-

cerns, feel free to contact me by email or phone!  GO EAGLES! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cindy Klepper 

cindy.klepper@overtoneagles.org 

308-987-2424, ext. 307 



Meet the Teacher 

Hello!!   As the school year continues to fly by I would like to take this 
opportunity to introduce myself.  My name is Chelsey Losey. I am Overton 
Public School’s new Second Grade Teacher and High School Girls Basket-
ball Coach.   

I graduated from Alma Public School in 2007.  While attending Alma 
Public School (since 2002) I learned what it means to be part of a commu-
nity, the importance of friends and family, and the values instilled in a 
small town.  All of these things made a small community the place where I 
want to work and settle down.   I come from a split family, My mother, 
Dyann and her husband Troy Collins, my father, Scott and his wife Brenda 
Losey, along with three older step sisters,  and two younger sisters, 
Katrina (22) and Taylor (19) who both attend UNK.  This past May, I gradu-
ated from UNK with a degree in Elementary Education.  Before attending 
UNK, I attended UNL for 2 years.  Coming back to UNK in 2009 was my 
way of getting back to what I knew, a small town atmosphere.    

During my life I have always had a connection with children and pas-
sion for teaching them new things.  I have worked hard to get where I am 
in life and look forward to where I am headed with the Overton Eagles.  
Teaching elementary children and coaching at a high school level all in the 
same community has been my dream come true here at Overton.  The 
value of hard work, dedication, and citizenship are things I hope to instill 
in the students and players.   

I look forward to my future here at Overton and hope to have the 
community’s support along the way.  If you have any questions feel free to 
contact me any time via email or phone. 

 

Thank You, 
Chelsey Losey 
chelsey.losey@overtoneagles.org 
308-987-2424 (ext.114) 
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       “3 on 3”       

                  Basketball Tournament      

Saturday, December 1, 2012 

Overton High School 

Tournament includes 6 divisions:  
3rd & 4th grade boys             3rd & 4th grade girls 

    5th & 6th grade boys        5th & 6th grade girls 

 7th & 8th grade boys             7th & 8th grade girls 

*Teams may have up to 5 players (players should compete 

within their grade level, but may ‘play up’ as needed) 
 

*Registration deadline: November 19, 2012  ($75 team 

registration fee must accompany the registration --see 

forms attached below) 
 

*Medals awarded for 1st and 2nd place in each division. 

 

*All participants receive a t-shirt at the end of the tourna-

ment. 
 

*Great way to have fun and support a worthy cause (all pro-

ceeds go to the Overton Dollars for Scholars scholarship 

fund)….first come, first serve….so get your entry fees and 

registrations in early!! 
 

 

In case of inclement weather, the date 

will be December 15, 2012. 

Forms will be available October 29, 

2012.  Listen to KRVN or check the 

Overton Public School Website for any 

cancellation information. 

OVERTON DOLLARS for 

SCHOLARS 

For more information contact: 

Jackie Benson (308) 987-2574 

Nancy Ginkens (308) 987-2440 

Or nancy.ginkens@overtoneagles.org 



 

***REGISTRATION 

FORM *** 
“3 on 3” Basketball Tournament 

Saturday, December 3, 2011 

Overton High School 
 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  November 21, 2011 
 

Team Name: 

________________________________________________ 

Coach: 

____________________________________________________ 

Coach’s Mailing Address: 

_______________________________________ 

Coach’s Phone #: 

_____________________________________________ 
 

Player #1 Name: 

_____________________________________________ 

Grade: ________________  Shirt Size (Adult Sizes):  S   M   L   XL 
 

Player #2 Name: 

_____________________________________________ 

Grade: ________________  Shirt Size (Adult Sizes):  S   M   L   XL 
 

Player #3 Name: 

_____________________________________________ 

Grade: ________________  Shirt Size (Adult Sizes):  S   M   L   XL 
 

Player #4 Name: 

_____________________________________________ 

Grade: ________________  Shirt Size (Adult Sizes):  S   M   L   XL 
 

OVERTON DOLLARS 

 for SCHOLARS 



 




















